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A MESSAGE FROM GENERAL MANAGER,
 MICHAEL J .  WARREN:

RECENTLY WON PROJECTS

VERHALEN COMMERCIAL INTERIORS
• 2018 Planning Meeting(s), 1/17, 1/24 and 2/8.
• “VerHalen Team Anticipates a Great 2018” 

Blog, 1/29.
• Salvation Army Bell Ringing at Cabela’s, 

12/21.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION IN:

MARCH FOR BABIES WALK

Major growth continues in the MKE market with 
many new projects awarded for both DW and 
ACT. We are starting to see the first ripples of the 
upcoming Foxconn development that will keep us 
busy for some time. Construction in the North was 
slower than expected over the last few months 
due to several project schedule delays. Things will 
only get busier from here and we expect a record 
high crew size by early summer. Bid opportunities 
remain strong and will only increase.

We have now built a solid field crew in both the 
GB and MKE markets and are becoming the only 
DW/ACT dual-threat. This strength will give us 
opportunities to move our crew between locations 
to better handle slower periods in the future.

Our incredible employees allow us to truly pursue 
our goal of being the best and most respected 
subcontractor in the industry. Thank you for all 
that you do for this great organization and let’s 
enjoy a busy and safe spring together. New team 
members – welcome to VerHalen!
      - MJW

• Forest Park Middle School (DW & ACT) - Franklin, WI
• ProHealth Care Greenwald Clinic (DW) - Mukwonago, WI
• Ronald Reagan High School (ACT) - Milwaukee, WI
• Manseau Flats Apartments (DW) - Ashwaubenon, WI
• Secura Insurance (ACT) - Neenah, WI
• Little Chute Area Schools (ACT) -  Little Chute, WI
• The Railyards (DW) - Green Bay, WI
• CoVantage Credit Union (DW) - Antigo, WI
• NFDL Friendship Learning Center (DW) - Fond du Lac, WI
• Nicolet National Bank (FD) - Rhinelander, WI

Date: Saturday, April 28, 2018
Registration: 8:30 AM  |  Start: 9:30 AM
Walk distance: 3 miles

Address:
Ashwaubomay Park
2881 South Broadway
Green Bay, WI 54304

Join more than 500 people at the Green Bay March 
for Babies walk in support of moms at every stage 
from preconception to post-delivery with research, 
programs and education. It all comes together with 
a celebration at March for Babies on Saturday, April 
28th at Ashwaubomay Park!

Nearly 4 million babies are born in the United 
States every year. The money raised will be a lifeline 
for moms and babies near you and across the 
country. This year, VerHalen, Inc. is a local level Gold 
sponser for the March of Dimes’ March for Babies. 
To donate to this cause, please visit: https://www.
marchforbabies.org/EventInfo?EventID=19045



Corporate Office
500 Pilgrim Way

Green Bay, WI 54304
(920) 431-8900

Visit our website at
www.verhaleninc.com

Milwaukee Office
N50 W13928 Overview Dr.

Menomonee Falls, WI 53051
(262) 439-9903

Connect with us!
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Welcome to the team
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Join us in welcoming the following team members:

Jeremiah Boushka, Assistant 
Project Manager, will be focusing 
on acoustical projects in our 
Northern territory while working at 
our Green Bay location.

Jenny Christianson, HR 
Generalist, will be directing the 
recruiting efforts for both VCI and 
Pella while working with Melissa 
Jeanquart, HR Manager.

Justin Gelhausen, Sr. Project 
Manager, will be leading drywall 
project management activities for 
our growing VerHalen Milwaukee 
office.

CURRENT PROJECTS
Green Bay Packaging Home Office
Start Date: November 2017
Finish Date: February 2018
The remodel of Green Bay Packaging’s Information Technology department, 
which covered the second floor of their corporate office, encompassed roughly 
10,600 square feet. The project included 34 workstations, five private offices, 
several conference rooms, collaboration areas and breakroom furniture. Our 
Furniture & Interior Design deparment specified all of the furniture, new carpet, 
luxury vinyl plank flooring, paint and various fabrics and finishes to create a 
welcoming ambiance for their newly renovated home office.

Kewaskum Middle/High School
Start Date: December 2017
Finish Date: Projected for July 2018
General Contractor: C.D. Smith Construction
Architect: Bray Associates Architects Inc.
Our field crew is working on both drywall and acoustical ceilings at this new 
middle school and high school renovation in Kewaskum. Construction crews 
have been full speed ahead since the groundbreaking ceremony that was held 
August 30th, 2017. The new two-story middle school will link to the existing high 
school building creating a 6th-12th grade campus. 

DO HARDHATS EXPIRE?
YES.

Is your hard hat older than 4 years?
Is your hard hat fading, chalky or 
brittle?
Is your hat dented, cut or deeply 
scuffed?
Has your hat suffered an impact?
Do you leave your hard hat in your 
car?

If you answered yes to ANY of these, 
please inspect your hard hat and contact 
your foreman. You might need a new one!

If you have any questions about ADP or haven’t yet 
registered for it, please feel free to contact Human 

Resource Manager, Melissa Jeanquart. 
mjeanquart@verhaleninc.com | (920) 431-8978


